Dear Editorial Team,

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of several amendments to
our style guide that will take effect starting [Effective Date].

Amendments Summary:

e Section 1: Grammar and Punctuation - Revised guidelines for the use of commas.
o Section 2: Formatting - Updated requirements for headers and subheaders.
« Section 3: Citations - New formats for online sources introduced.

Please ensure that you familiarize yourself with these changes by [Deadline for
Familiarization]. The updated style guide can be accessed here.

If you have any questions or need further clarification, do not hesitate to reach out.

Thank you for your attention and cooperation.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Your Organization]
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